Weekly News - Friday 21st June 2019

Year Two

Dear Parents / Carers,

We hope you enjoyed the Summer Fair last weekend – thank you for coming. Next Thursday, we have the trip to Bocketts Farm – we look forward to it and hope the weather is kind to us. Thank you, in advance, to those who are coming to help.

English

This week, we have continued our learning inspired by Anna Hisbiscus by Atinuke. On Monday, children used water colour paints to create a scene of Kingston which we compared against our paintings of Africa. We also used a Venn diagram to think about the similarities and differences between Africa and Kingston. Children have started some descriptive writing about Kingston and their community.

Maths

In Maths, children have had a fun week exploring the topic of position and direction. The children are confident with left, right, and simple directional language and we are continuing to help them secure their understanding clockwise and anti-clockwise. Perhaps some extra practise at home would help. They also had great fun on Wednesday programming Beebots to take different routes.

Topic

In Science, we looked at humans and their journey from babies to old age and described some of the changes that happen and the skills we develop as we grow.

We also had great fun burning some of the Tudor Houses as if they were in the Great Fire of London! Thank you to Mr Pantling and Mr Morrow – our fire safety officers!

PRIMARY SCHOOL

Deputy Head Teacher's Award

> Bracken Faraz Timeea

Clover Avika Farida

Heather Isha Nicholas

Notices

Thursday 27th **of June – Trip to Bocketts Farm –** The children need to wear their usual school tops with trousers or leggings and trainers or boots depending on the weather. If summer returns, please remember to apply sun protection.

We are introducing a new home learning initiative. Please have a look at our Home Learning Grid on our year group page of the school website: https://www.fernhill.kingston.sch.uk/year2